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Memo 
Date:   May 13, 2025  
 
From:  Dan Grimmer, City Clerk 
 
To:   Nome Planning Commission 
 
Subject: Correspondence with regards to Property 190.1.040 Kanosak, 

LLC 
 

 
 
On February 26, 2025 the City Clerk sent a letter to Mr.Burnham of Kanosak, LLC. After 

several attempts to contact Mr.Burnham who was out of the country the Clerk’s Office was 
successful in getting ahold of Mr.Burnham. In consultation with the City Attorney it was determined 
that it would be unreasonable to not allow Mr.Burnham to appeal the City’s Decision that he was in 
violation of City Codes and Zoning. Mr. Burnhams appeal will be presented and heard before the 
planning commission on June 2, 2025. 
 
 
 
Dan Grimmer 
City Clerk 
 


